Pay rate change = Shift Fill = My:Bank

Hi {first name},
Thank you for your continued support by working shifts at Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation Trust through NHS Professionals. Your Hard Work And Compassion Helps Your Trust to continue delivering high-quality patient care. 
We are pleased to inform you that Alder Hey Children’s NHS Foundation Trust has agreed to Winter Incentive for Nursing staff from Monday 31st October .  Due to this incentive commencing ASAP some shifts will be subject to back pay whilst we set this rate up, further comms will follow.
Check out the new pay rates below which supersede any current agreed rates & Incentives:
	Payrates
	Assignment code(s) / Staff Group 
	Day rate (£)
	Night Rate\ Saturday (£)
	Sunday \ Bank Holiday (£)

	Band 5
	RN
	£21.48
	£26.72
	£31.96

	Band 6
	NTL
	£23.96
	£29.95
	£35.93

	Band 7
	NTM
	£27.44
	£34.48
	£41.51




How do I receive the new payrate?
Simply, login to My:Bank to a book a shift. It only takes a few minutes! If you do not have the relevant code aligned to your band please contact alderhey@nhsprofessionals.nhs.uk and we can add this for you.
Did you know… As well as the new pay rates for Winter via NHSP you will also receive the following benefits:
· Competitive Pay Rates
· Work this week, get paid next week!
· First choice of shifts at your Trust 
· Flexible working to suit your lifestyle 
· Build holiday allowance for every shift you work
· Book and manage your shifts on the go 
· 24/7 365 days National Service Centre – here to support you 
· Stakeholder pension scheme
· Work placement opportunities 
· Experience in different wards and hospitals
For more information, please contact your local NHSP Team on:
alderhey@nhsprofessionals.nhs.uk
Kind regards, 
NHS Professionals

